

June 28, 2023

Dear Macon County School System parents/guardians:

Public Chapter 353, passed earlier this legislative season, has forced our school system, and many others, to amend certain policies concerning, among other things, extracurricular activities. We have amended *Policy 4.300 – Extracurricular Activities* in response to that. Going forward, all students who are planning on participating in any school sponsored, extracurricular activity (sports, clubs, etc.) must have a signed parent permission statement on file prior to their participation. This change is effective July 1, 2023 and is good until June 30, 2024.

Many of our students are involved in multiple activities. To cut down on your paperwork, and ours as well, we will be accepting this form for all possible activities. Please fill out the bottom of this form and return the entire thing to your coach, sponsor, or faculty advisor as soon as possible. Your child will be unable to participate in any practice, meeting, or trip after July 1 until this form is returned. We apologize for this, but we have no choice but to follow state law.

I hereby give my c	hild,		, who attends		
		, permission to part	icipate in the		
school sponsored, extra	acurricular activities listed below.				
1.	, 2	, 3			
4.	, 5	, 6	,		
7.	, 8	, 9	,		
10.					
Parent Signature:					